
      Christian Beginnings Preschool and Child Care  

824 Waukegan Road            .            Deerfield, Illinois 60015             .           847-945-5140 

   ChristianBeginnings@firstpresdf.org                                                    Fax: 847-945-6554 
 

 

Dear Christian Beginnings Families, 
 

OPEN / EARLY REGISTRATION for next school year, Fall 2025 through Spring 2026 in either the Full 

Day (year round) or Part Day (9-month Mornings) begins Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 7:00 AM  
 

IMPORTANT THINGS TO NOTE: 
 

❖ ALL registrations are taken on a first come – first served basis. 

❖ All students need to register each year. 

❖ Registration begins DECEMBER 10th   at 7:00 am.  NO EARLY Registrations will be   
accepted. Registration continues on a rolling basis year-round pending space availability in 
the preferred classroom and program. 

 

 

REGISTRATION PROCEDURE: 
 

❖ Email your registration (attach a scan or photo). Registration fee can be paid on-line (note 
there is a 3% fee for credit or debit payments, (only ACH online payments are not charged), 
or mail a check to Christian Beginnings. Payments must be received within one week of 

emailed registration forms. Email must be time-stamped 7:00 am or later. 

❖ Drop-off registration form in person at the CB reception desk on or after Dec 10th.  

❖ Snail-mail your registration; the post mark will determine the first-come / first-served place 
on or after Dec 10th.  

❖ In all cases a $250 non-refundable fee (per child) must be paid online or by check and  
received within 7 days. 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES: 
 

➢ Children who are wait listed or cannot be placed will have their registration fee returned to them. 

➢ All children in a three-year-old or older class must be fully toilet trained, (in underwear, accident free 
for one month,  able to wipe themselves). 

➢ Registrations received or postmarked before the start date at 7:00 am, will be returned.  

➢ On-line payments: Go to  https://www.firstpresdf.org/preschool find the payment tab on that page. 
Note it uses the word “donation” but we know it’s for a school payment.   

 

You will be notified of your child’s enrollment status via email. If you have questions or need help, email 
christianbeginnings@firstpresdf.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

CHRISTIAN BEGINNINGS 
 
Judy Rundell, 
Director 
 

Encl: Registration Form, Tuition Schedules 
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